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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

June 1, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

 

Re: Docket No. DG 17-152; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., d/b/a Liberty, I write in 

request the Commission remove the following people be removed from the service list in the 

above docket. 

Please remove: 

Mary Coleman mary.coleman@libertyutilities.com  

Chico DaFonte chico.dafonte@libertyutilities.com  

Bill Killeen bill.killeen@libertyutilities.com  

Jody McEachran jody.mceachran@libertyutilities.com 

  

Thank you.  

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Cc: Service List 
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